
 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   March 20, 2022 

TO:   COUNCIL 

NAME AND TITLE:  Lyn Hall, Mayor 

SUBJECT:   The Rocky Mountain Rangers 10th Anniversary 

ATTACHMENT(S): Presentation from The Rocky Mountain Rangers 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

That Council RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the presentation from the Rocky Mountain Rangers as 

attached to the report dated March 20, 2022 from Mayor Lyn Hall titled “The Rocky Mountain 

Rangers 10th Anniversary.” 
 

  
BACKGROUND:  
Representatives from the Rocky Mountain Rangers will be in attendance to present information on 

the 10th anniversary of the return of a rifle company (Bravo Company) to Prince George.  

  

  
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 
 

 
 

Lyn Hall, Mayor 

 

Meeting Date: 2022/03/28 

 


